

Newsletter—April 2022 Working for our future... Because Community Matters

WORK IN PROGRESS — Look what's coming

The Parish Council are grateful for the donation of a memorial rock from Whitwick Quarry. It is great to see it in place.

Work has started on the paths within the garden and will soon be finished when the tarmac is laid. We ordered a very special new bench last year and we hope that comes soon. Residents can sponsor a bench in the garden if they wish to. This will be a special place in the park set aside for anyone to be welcome and sit, quietly reflecting and remembering those who they have lost or times gone by .





andalism & trespassing.

There have been several upsetting incidents of anti-social behaviour in the park.

The toilet block has been completely destroyed and people were in the park lighting fires when it was locked. Thank you everyone for being our eyes and ears and protecting YOUR park. Also many thanks to the local police team for their extremely quick response.



JUST WHO AND WHY?





USEFUL INFORMATION

- Parish Manager: Mrs Cathy Tibbles
- Community Office, 3a Market Place, Whitwick,
 LE67 5DT (Opening hours: Weds 1.00pm to
 4.00pm, Thurs / Fri 10.00am to 1.00pm)
- Telephone: 01530 459527
- Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org
- Whitwick Park Hall, North Street, Whitwick, LE67 5HA (available for hire)
- Park Hall Bookings: bookings@whitwickpc.org